
 

                                                                                                       
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

18th June, 2021 
 

                 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Sports Day Wednesday 23rd June 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming you to our Sports Day next Wednesday and having an 
enjoyable time as a school community.  
 
It appears there is a significant increase in cases of Covid 19 in the Mid Sussex area and in light of 
this we will be strictly implementing the DfE guidance for sports days as shown below. 
 
Spectators must adhere to current social distancing requirements. Where events take place 
outdoors, spectators can gather in separate groups of up to 30 – the legal gathering limit. Multiple 
groups of 30 are permitted.  
 
You will be issued with a coloured ticket on admittance to the school and must sit in that colour 
zone on the field.  In each zone you must adhere to social distancing and ‘sign in’ so that we are 
test and trace compliant.    
 
Because of increased testing and cases in the area, you should be aware that if you attend you are 
increasing the chance of being contacted by test and trace and asked to self isolate. This is why it 
is essential you remain in your group of 30. This also means you will not be able to follow your 
child around when they do their multi skills events, but hopefully you will be able to see them, 
albeit from a bit of a distance.   
 
To manage the day more smoothly, we have also decided to hold Robins ‘Sports Day’ on their own 
at the end of the school day. They will be able to watch Hedgehogs and Rabbits before their event.  
 
New Timings: 
Hedgehogs and Rabbits:     1.00 – 2.00pm  
Robins:                                   2.05 – 3.00pm 
 
Unless you have a child in Hedgehogs or Rabbits, we are now asking Robins parents not to come to 
school until just before 2.00pm.  
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Key Stage Two timings will remain as previously published.  
 
Please remember a maximum of two adults per family. 
 
Unfortunately, we have also decided that we are unable to offer refreshments as originally 
planned.    
 
Despite all these restrictions, I am sure everyone will have a lovely time. We just need the sun to 
shine! 
 

The Rocky Monster Show - Owls and Badgers 
 
We will let you know by the end of next week, whether we can allow a limited live 
audience to watch the production of the Rocky Monster Show, or if it will only be 
able to be filmed and available online.  
 
 

 
Thank you for your ongoing support and understanding in these challenging times.  
 
Kind regards,  

 
 

Helen Smith  
Headteacher 
 
                                                                                       


